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   March 9, 2021 Beit Habbak 

“Now he who supplies seed to the sower and bread for food will also supply and increase your 

store of seed and will enlarge the harvest of your righteousness” 2 Cor 9:10 

 

Dear father Andre MAHANNA,  

          Founder and president of the Apostolate of our Lady of Hope- Saint Rafka    

         Mission of Hope and Mercy,  

 

I am the undersigned Sister Gladys SASSINE the director of the Young Girl of 

Lebanon College belonging to the Missionary Sisters of the Holy Sacrament 

congregation in Beit Habbak- Jbail, Lebanon, would like to thank you for the 70 boxes 

of food substances, which you donated to support families in need enrolled in our 

school.  

Your support helps us to further carry on our mission and we lean on your generous 

act toward more families also in need, as together we can make change.  

We highly appreciate your efforts and looking forward for more cooperation for the 

best interest of these families. 

God Bless you.  

                                                                                

                                                                                Sister Gladys SASSINE   

Director of the Young Girl of Lebanon College 

                                                                                  

                                                                


